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NEW KHARS COORDINATOR 

 
From 1 April Lizzie Spence will become the KHARS Coordinator, 
taking over from Brian House, who has done the role for 20 
years. 

Lizzie’s details are: 07921 851760, lizziespence@hotmail.co.uk 

Nothing else will change for drivers or passengers. 

We will have an opportunity to thank Brian before he leaves the 
area. 
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